

Boards vote to approve; say they heard nothing new at joint SRWMD-SJRWMD Board Meeting 2017-01-17

I hope that there may be some change in course possible at this point. Because I really wouldn't want all your hard work to just go towards further reducing MFLs and decreasing water levels for the springs and rivers.

For the rivers and the aquifer, John S. Quarterman, Suwannee RIVERKEEPER® 229-242-0102 contact@suwanneeriverkeeper.org www.suwanneeriverkeeper.org

## Attachments:

- WWALS NFRWSP comment letter of December 5, 2016 <a href="https://wwals.net/?p=27688">https://wwals.net/?p=27688</a>
- Proposal for the Recharge of the Upper Floridan Aquifer –D.J. Price P.G. 2016-11-14 https://www.net/?p=54126

wwalswatershed@gmail.com www.wwals.net